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George Ling

From: Court, Sarah <Sarah.Court@transport.wa.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 28 August 2020 11:51 AM
To: Steven Harding
Cc: Sauzier, Francois J; Prior, Michelle
Subject: Soldiers Road - Funding Announcement

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Steven 

Great to talk to you earlier this morning, and congratulations again on the funding announcement. It will be great to 
see this project come to life after the many years of planning and design work. 

As mentioned, DoT will be managing this project and will do so via our Perth Bike Network program which the Shire 
would be familiar with. Francois Sauzier (cc’d) will be the day to day project contact from DoT. 

In terms of cash flows, we’ve got $2m in 2020-21 and $1m in 2021-22. Next steps will be to work through the 
project milestones based on an updated project plan from the Shire so if you could send that through at the earliest 
convenience, we can then meet and work through the details for the Grant Agreement Contract. 

Thanks 
Sarah 

Sarah Court 
Manager Cycling | Urban Mobility | Department of Transport 
140 William Street, Perth WA 6000 
Tel: (08) 6551 6723 | Fax: (08) 6551 6492 
Email: Sarah.Court@transport.wa.gov.au | Web: www.transport.wa.gov.au 

DISCLAIMER This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain legally privileged and/or 
copyright material. You should not read, copy, use or disclose any of the information contained in this email 
without authorization. If you have received it in error please contact us at once by return email and then 
delete both emails. There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free.'. If the disclaimer can't be 
applied, attach the message to a new disclaimer message.  
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